
DATE 
 
Ohio State Rep. or Senator NAME 
Address 
Address 
 
Dear Rep. or Sen. ____________: 
 
As a member of the Ohio Farmers Union and a family farmer in [YOUR LOCATION], I write to 
request your attention to an issue OFU believes should be investigated further in Ohio. 
 
According to publicly available data and a 2019 investigation by the Midwest Center for 
Investigative Reporting and the Associated Press, 28 million farmland acres in the U.S. are 
owned or leased by foreign interests. The value of this land is estimated at $52 billion and if all 
put together would be the size of our state of Ohio. 
 
Ohio is one of the several states in the union with little or lax regulation on the ownership of 
farmland by foreign persons or entities. OFU believes that food security and multi-national 
corporate concentration of ownership of agricultural land are potential threats to our food 
supply. 
 
I’m asking for your action to investigate this issue further and propose legislation regarding the 
foreign ownership of Ohio agricultural land or agribusiness infrastructure. 
 
I look forward to hearing your views on what may be an important issue that is not getting 
enough attention. 
 
Sincerely, 


